
Megan, Trent: Thank you for the productive discussion today.   

  

John:  Trent, Megan and I identified action items during a call today, and we decided it would be best to 

address those items first, so we can make further progress at a future meeting.  We expect to schedule a 

conference call around mid-July to discuss next steps and will include you in the coordination. 

  

The action items we will be addressing in the meantime are: 

(County) Provide strategic prioritized list of county permits for CDFW sensitive species review;(County) 

Modify the draft project review policy for use during a proposed “pilot” period;(County) Create checklist 

for County sensitive species review during pilot program; and(CDFW) Provide draft of improved format 

for sensitive species review comments that will align better with County ordinance requirements.  

Colleagues, feel free to clarify any of the above. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Angela 
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